
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Holiday 2020 
Dear Friends,  
 
While this year has been filled with upheaval and uncertainty, we are 
still standing in the midst of light and accomplishment. The Grace 
Children’s Foundation (GCF) continues connecting children in need to 
pro bono and subsidized medical care and essential non-clinical resources 
through its case-by-case model. GCF has partnered with innovators at 
Microsoft and Microsoft Philanthropies to evolve the existing model into 
the Children’s Resource Exchange (CRE)—the single portal that will 
help save the lives of children worldwide. 
 

 

   
Abbas and Marita - 2 of the children who lost their pediatric cancer unit at St. George 

 University Hospital in the Beirut blast, but have not lost hope. They send their love to you all. 

COVID-19  
Considering the unprecedented challenges brought on by the pandemic, 
GCF will continue to maintain its global outreach to the degree possible. 
In response to the Beirut blast in August 2020, the CRE is coordinating 
care for many of the 110 pediatric cancer patients who lost their stock pile 
of chemotherapy and their cancer unit at St. George University Hospital. 
 



 

 

1 TO 1 MILLION 

 

At the same time, in a response to a call to action to help vulnerable 
children and end social inequity in America, GCF will roll out the       
1 TO 1 MILLION campaign in New York City in early 2021. The 
pilot will address the needs of at-risk children living in NYC by 
showcasing the CRE minimum viable product and accelerating access 
to vital healthcare resources through the digital platform. In order to 
maximize the impact of the pilot, GCF has partnered with WebMD/ 
Medscape Pediatrics and other strategic Partners in Healing who play 
an instrumental role in providing full circle access for children. 

Your Generous Gift 

Your gift will help modernize the process of connecting children in need 
with people and organizations ready to help. NYC’s 1 TO 1 MILLION 
pilot will provide the underpinning for the CRE in NY State, the Tri-
States and the United States—benefiting any child of any background 
living anywhere in the world—scaling the solution to the magnitude of 
the problem.  

Wishing You and Yours                                                         
A Peaceful, Healthy and Prosperous New Year 
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Mailing Address: 697 West End Ave, Suite 14E, New York, NY 10025, U.S.A. 
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